April 18, 2022

NOTICE: REJECTING ALL BIDS

RE: Schaumburg Township District Library
2022-BP-HP01 Roof Top Unit Replacement Bid

Dear Bidders:

We would first like to thank you for spending the time and effort to bid on our Hanover Park
Roof Top Unit Replacement. Unfortunately, these units will not be available until 2023 and we
might be faced with unforeseen higher cost on materials and labor due to inflation.

In light of this, and therefore, The Schaumburg Township District Library is exercising our legal
right to reject any and all bids for the 2022-BP-HP01 Roof Top Unit Replacement bid, and is
therefore, rejecting all bids. Please refer to page 1 of the Legal Notice, Advertisement for Bids,

and page 6, section 7 of the bid documents.

We will be rebidding the project in the future and we hope that you will consider bidding on the

project again.

Ms. Annie Miskewitch

Executive Director

Schaumburglibrary.org

i - Hoffman Estates, IL 60169



